

# SPARTAN SPORTS

Volume 1, Issue 6 - March 2011

## SVABC EXECUTIVE BOARD ELECTIONS

The Sun Valley Athletic Booster Club Nominating Committee will be accepting new two-year term Executive Officer nominations now through Monday, April 4, 2011. The elected Executive Officers are a major portion of the SVABC governing body and are composed of the President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Standing Committee Chairperson. To be eligible for one of these elected positions: you must a member of the Organization, in good standing, and a parent or guardian of a student attending Sun Valley High and/or Middle School. If you are interested or have any questions, please e-mail Janice Burns at janice.burns@ucps.k12.nc.us. Voting will take place Monday, May 4, 2011 at the SVABC General Meeting.

#### A NOTE OF RECOGNITION TO:

- > THE SVMS SOFTBALL FAMILIES FOR CLEANING AND WORKING ON THE EVER CHALLENGING MIDDLE SCHOOL SOFTBALL FIELD.
- > OUR WINTER SPORTS TEAMS FOR A TREMENDOUS JOB THIS SEASON,
- and BEST OF LUCK TO OUR SPRING SPORTS TEAMS!!!





Have you linked your Harris Teeter VIC Card to #4997?? SVABC will receive a portion of sales when you purchase Harris Teeter brand products! Thanks for your support!

# MIDGET FOOTBALL SIGN-UPS

Please see our website at svabc.org for registration details on the 2011 Fall season. Should you have any questions, please contact Steve Swoope @ scswoope@yahoo.com.



## HIGH SCHOOL WINTER SPORTS BANQUET

WHEN: Thursday, March 17, 2011

WHERE: South Piedmont

**Community College** 

TIME: 6:30pm

COST: \$7.00 for each guest,

FREE for athlete

Check our website (www.svabc.org)

for upcoming events.....

Next SVABC General Meeting: April 4, 2011